Element3 Health provides informational materials for your use, but you are also welcome to edit or
create your own. This is the newsletter article that | wrote for my quilds. Feel free to use or adapt it if
it will help. Be sure to fill in the specific information that applies to you and your guild.

Colleen Voet colleenvoet@gmail.com

A New Benefit for UnitedHealthcare Members

If you have UnitedHealthcare as your Medicare advantage or supplement plan, this
information is especially for you.

Element3 Health is working with health plans like UnitedHealthcare to keep their members
socially, physically and mentally active in activity groups like our Guild. During the pandemic,
health plans realized that staying social and having fun is actually good for your health. In
recognition of this, any Guild members who are members of an eligible health plan -- initially
UnitedHealthcare Medicare advantage and Medicare supplement plans -- can earn money
every time you participate in a Guild-related activity. That includes meetings, mini groups,
zoom calls, classes, or even just working on your own a quilt. UnitedHealthcare will pay the
Guild S1 for each activity youparticipate in, and the first Sxx goes to reimburse you for your
membership dues. There is no cost at all to you.

First you need to quickly and easily verify that you're eligible. Sign up at (your guild’s link). All
you will need is your health plan ID card.

Please feel free to contact me at xxxxxxx or Element3 Health at 833-906-1700 or
info@element3health.com if you have any questions or if we can help you with the sign-up
process.

And then...keep participating in Guild activities. Once you’re enrolled, every month you
report your activities, up to 10 activities per month, and your health plan will pay us for your
participation.

We anticipate more health plans sighing on to this program with Element3 in the future,
and we will notify Guild members as they do.

Please let me know if you have any questions.


mailto:info@element3health.com
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